
CITY OF SAGINAW 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Saginaw City Council will conduct a 
public hearing regarding the City of Saginaw Parks, Recreation, and 
Open Space Plan for the period of 2016 through 2021.  The 5-Year 
Parks, Recreation, and Open Space Plan will be reviewed by the City of 
Saginaw City Council and may be adopted by the Council at this 
meeting. 
 
The public hearing will be conducted on Monday, May 9, 2016 at 6:30 
p.m. in Council Chambers, Room 205 of the City Hall, located at 1315 
South Washington Avenue, Saginaw. 
  
The draft plan is available for public inspection in the Public Services 
Building office at 1435 South Washington Avenue, or at the City 
Clerk’s Office at City Hall, Room 102, during regular office hours.  The 
plan is also available for review on the city’s website at: www.saginaw-
mi.com 
 
Public comments and participation are encouraged either in person at 
the public meeting, or in writing to: 
 

Bruce Caradine 
Saginaw Public Services  
1435 South Washington Avenue 
Saginaw, MI  48601 

 
or by calling 989.759.1675. 
 
 
Janet Santos, CMMC/CMC/MMC 
City Clerk 
 
IF YOU ARE DISABLED AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO PROVIDE YOU WITH AN 
OPPORTUNITY TO PARTICIPATE OR OBSERVE IN PROGRAMS, SERVICES, OR ACTIVITIES, 
PLEASE CALL THE SAGINAW CITY CLERK, 1315 S. WASHINGTON AVENUE, 989.759.1480. 

 
Posted: April 6, 2016 

By:___jks___________ 

http://www.saginaw-mi.com/
http://www.saginaw-mi.com/

